
VIRGINIA GLASS GUILD EDUCATIONAL SCHOLARSHIP 
 

2017 Educational Scholarship Guidelines 
 
Virginia Glass Guild​ is offering $2000 in educational scholarships this year. The award 
money will be payable directly to the school of the recipient’s choice towards tuition, 
room and board for a glass art class. Members are eligible to apply for a scholarship if 
they have paid their dues for membership year 2017-2018, have been a member of the 
Guild for at least one year by the application deadline, and have not won VGG 
scholarship money from the previous year. 
  
Applicants will provide a signed copy of this document, a copy of their resume and a 
proposal in PDF format. The proposal may take the form of either a letter of intent, 3-5 
images of work, concept sketches, or any combination of the above. Must express, either 
visually or verbally, how this scholarship will be used to propel the applicant to the next 
stage in their artistic practice. If including photographs of past work, include title, 
dimensions and year. Any letter of intent should be no longer than 800 words. Including 
an artist statement and/or bio is optional but encouraged.  
 
Dr. Jutta-Annette Page​, Executive Director of the Barry Art Museum, Norfolk, 
Virginia, is the juror for our 30th Annual Juried Exhibition. She will review the 
applications and award the scholarships. Email all application materials to 
vp@virginiaglassguild.org​ no later than Sunday, September 17, 2017. Winners will be 
announced during the opening reception awards ceremony on Sunday, October 15​th​. 
Winners are responsible for applying to the school of their choice and delivering the 
invoice to the VGG Treasurer so payment can be made.  
 
Scholarship funds will be available to recipients for the entire 2017-2018 calendar year. If 
award money has not been distributed by the end of 2017, the recipient will forfeit the 
scholarship. Winners are also required to make a presentation to the membership sharing 
knowledge or information on techniques gained from the class. The winner is expected to 
enter a piece of their artwork for auction in the 2018 Silent Auction, the Guild’s primary 
fundraiser for scholarships. I agree to the above terms and conditions of the scholarship 
responsibilities.  
 
Signed​_________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
Contact Info: 
 
VGG Co-Vice Presidents/Show Chairpersons: 
Jennifer Detlefsen jendetlefsen@gmail.com (757)613-0352 
Kimberly McKinnis mckinnis.kim@gmail.com (559)760-4702 
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